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NEW JERSEY WATER SUPPLY AUTHORITY 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
The New Jersey Water Supply Authority hereby 
gives notice that the regular Public Meeting 
scheduled for October 3, 2022 at 2:00 PM via 
teleconference or at the offices of the New Jersey 
Water Supply Authority, Clinton Administration 
Building, 1851 State Route 31 Clinton, New 
Jersey 08809, is cancelled. 
 
 


